FEEDBACK / COMMENT
Softball New Zealand is keen to receive your feedback on the Whole of Sport Plan as presented at the AGM. As a sport we need to agree on what is important in the development of players from beginner to expert.
Please read the information provided and answer the questions below.

Please provide your feedback by email to glen@softball.org.nz by the 28th September.
QUESTIONS

1. What do you understand to be the purpose of identifying the stages of player development?

	


2. The plan identifies three phases and eight stages of development. What changes would you make to this and why?

	Change you would make
	Why?

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


3. Can you identify other providers who might deliver softball opportunities to players at different stages of the development process?

	


4. Do you have any further comments or questions?

	Comment
	Question

	
	














